Subject: Inclusion of Washington Group questions
Posted by amypowell on Thu, 10 Apr 2014 15:33:09 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

All future DHS surveys should include the Washington Group disability questions.

The Washington Group is the UN's international group on disability statistics - which is one of the
few US led UN statistical groups (led by the CDC).
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